
In a message dated 11/18/2015 12:50:40 P.M. Pacific Standard Time, SNK1955@aol.com writes:

Hi, 

With all due respect, the CJP has played a major role in aiding the systemic corruption to continue.  
The primary Justices I am complaining of are Justice Judith McConnell, former Chair of the CJP, and 
Justice Richard Huffman, former Chair of the Executive Committee of the Judicial Council. 

This is not a small problem and the CJP has already refused to punish their former Chair for case 
fixing and covering up falsification of court documents.  Its a multi-billion dollar insurer fraud scam they 
have been aiding and abetting by fraud upon the court.

This past weekend, I gave a presentation on this at a medical conference in AZ. 

I blew a whistle on fraud over the mold issue in 2005.  McConnell et.al. framed me for libel to keep the 
fraud going.  They suppressed the evidence that a retired CDC NIOSH employee was an undisclosed 
party to the SLAPP.  They suppressed the evidence that his business partner committed perjury to 
manufacture reason for malice. 

They suppressed the evidence that the 2008 judgment from the case was back-dated and void on its 
face -- as the jurists continued to use the void document as a foundation for a second SLAPP to try to 
silence me of their fraud in the first. 

People all across the US are dying because of McConnell's et.al.s decade of fraud upon the court.

There is a reason why the CA judicial branch just received an "F" for judicial accountability in a survey 
by the Center for Public Integrity. 

NO!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  No more buck passing.  

Please read the below and its links.  Its long past time for some accountability in the judicial branch --
and the CJP is too politically compromised to do it.   

This matter requires criminal prosecutions to save lives.  The Governor's office can be part of the 
process or part of the blind-eye problem.

https://katysexposure.wordpress.com/nov-15-american-college-of-medical-toxicology-choose-wisely-
to-sunset-your-mold-statement/

When is Governor Brown going to do something to rid the Judicial Branch of criminals?

Sincerely, 
Sharon Kramer

In a message dated 11/18/2015 12:30:27 P.M. Pacific Standard Time, governor@governor.ca.gov 
writes:

Thank you for contacting Governor Brown regarding your experiences with a California Court 
Judge.  The matter you discussed falls under the jurisdiction of the Commission on Judicial 
Performance.   In order to ensure your concerns are properly addressed, please contact their 
office directly at:

                                  Commission on Judicial Performance
                                  455 Golden Gate Avenue
                                  Suite 14400
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                                  San Francisco, California  94102
                                  (415) 557-1200
                                  cjp.ca.gov

We hope you find this information useful, and thank you again for contacting our office.

Sincerely,

Constituent Affairs
Office of Governor Jerry Brown
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